
 

       St. Margaret Mary Church 
       Ocean Ave. & Oriental Blvd. 
       Manhattan Beach NY  
 
        Mass Schedule: 
 
        Sunday: 11:00 AM 
        Wednesday: 9:00 AM 
        
        Email: 
        stmarkrccbklyn@aol.com 
        Website: 
        www.stmarkbrooklyn.org 

 
St. Mark Church     
2609 E 19th St.    
Brooklyn, NY 11235  
 

Mass Schedule: 
 

Saturday: 5:00 PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday:   8:00, 9:30,11:00 AM, 
                 12:30 PM 
Weekdays: 8:30 AM 
Holy Days: 7;30 PM Vigil Mass 
         8:00, 10:00 AM 
 
Phone: 718-891-3100   
Fax:      718-891-9677 
 

“With God all things are possible” 

Parish Office:     718-891-3100 

Ms. Angela Scannapieco 

Ms. Jacqueline Biagioni  

St. Mark School:    718-332-9304 

Mrs. Carol Donnelly, Principal                 

Mrs. Lori Ryan, Secretary  

St. Mark Religious Education:  718-769-6311 
Ms. Jo Ann Pino 

Youth Ministry Coordinator: 

Michael Davis     347-574-1828 

St. Mark Choir:   917-650-5704 

Mr. Patrick Marvello, Director of Music 

St. Vincent De Paul Society:   718-891-0443 

Mr. Tom Scalese, President                         

Ms. Jean Hogan, Vice President 

Homebound Ministry:   718-332-2663 

Ms. Maureen Genoversa, Coordinator             

Ministers of Hospitality:  718-891-3100 

Mr. Tom Scalese                                               

Extraordinary Ministers  

of the Eucharist:   917-753-1795 

Mr. Edgar Perez, Coordinator                    

Lectors:    718-743-5338 

Ms. Stephanie Rizzo, Coordinator            

Rosary Society:      

Ms. Kathy Fackovec, President                 718-934-7964 

Mrs. Maria Mansuroglu, Vice President   718-332-3843 

Golden Age Society: 

Joan Belt, President     718-646-2146 

Vicki Molto, Vice President     718-645-0424 

Devotions: 

Miraculous Medal Novena every Wednesday after the  

8:30 AM Mass  

Litany of the Sacred Heart every First Friday 8:20 AM 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every First Friday  

from Noon to 3PM  
 

Baptism:  

Fourth Sunday of each month at 2:00 PM.  

Required Baptism classes take place on the third Sunday  

of each month at 9:30 AM in the Rectory Conference 

Room. Call the Rectory during office hours to make an  

appointment with a priest two (2) months prior to the  

Baptism. 
 

Marriage: 

Please make arrangements by calling the Rectory at least  

6 months in advance. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org 

for complete information about marriage preparation in  

the diocese, according to diocesan regulations.  
  

Anointing of the Sick:  
First Saturday of the month at the 8:30 AM Mass. 
 

Confessions: Saturdays, 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM. 
 

Appointment to see a Priest: 

If you desire an appointment to meet with a priest, please  

call the parish office. Office hours are Monday through  

Friday from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM. 
 

ST. MARK ROMAN CATHOLIC PARISH 

 

Pastor: Rev. Robert V. Mucci                             In Residence:  Rev. Sergiy Emanual 
 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. Ebenezer K. Abban        Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Msgr. Gerard J. Arella 
 

In Residence: Rev. Joseph P. Quigley                  Visiting Priest: Rev. Richard Dordunu 



St. Mark Church 
 

Saturday, August 30  
8:30 AM Aston George Taylor Jr 
(conversion) 
5:00 PM Rudolph Raniolo 
 

Sunday, August 31                                      
 8:00 AM For the People of the Parish 
 9:30 AM Annalisa DeMarzis 
11:00 AM Mark Bolus 
12:30 PM Purgatorial Society 
 

Monday, September 1                               
8:30 Teresa & Frank Napoli 
 

Tuesday, September 2                               
8:30 AM Arthur Raymond Montanaro (ann) 
 

Wednesday, September 3 St. Gregory the Great 
8:30 AM Gregory Bruno 
 

Thursday, September 4                                                  
8:30 AM Antonia Sofia 
 

Friday September 5 Bl. Teresa of Calcutta 
8:30 AM Anna Maria Vozzo 
 

Saturday, September 6                        
8:30 AM Margaret Spinella 
5:00 PM Devine Family 

AUGUST 31, 2014  

Twenty– Second Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

“Foundation or Obstacle?” 
 

Peter, the rock, turns into an obstruction in 

Jesus’ message today. Like rock, he was 

strong, but sometimes difficult for the 

message of Jesus to penetrate. 
 

Today’s Readings:  Jeremiah 20:7-9             

      Psalm 63:2b                          

      Romans  12:1-2 

                                 Matthew  16:21-27  

  

Come spend some time  
with Jesus. 

First Friday 
Sept. 5, 2014 

Exposition from 
Noon until 3:00  

 
 

 St. Margaret Mary Church 
 

Sunday, August 30 
11:00 AM  Pasquale Sofia 
 

Wednesday, August 31 
 9:00 AM For the People of the Parish 
 

Sunday, September 7 
11:00 AM Felicia Iannacco 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Wednesday after the 9:00 AM Mass. 
 

Homebound in Manhattan Beach:  
If you or someone you know would like to have a 
Eucharistic Minister visit and administer Holy 
Communion; please call  Gilda at 718-769-1312. 
Also, please advise Gilda of any sick parishioner who 
wishes to be included in the Prayer of the Faithful at 
Sunday Mass. 

 
 

 

 

Gifts to honor a loved one: living or deceased,  

are available (candles, flowers or bread & wine). 

There are also Masses available during the 

months of October through December. 

Please contact the parish office for information. 

The 2015 Mass book has arrived, please contact 

the rectory if you desire a specific date.. 

Purgatorial Society        
 

Lillian Hassan 
Antonio Nasti 

Rosemary Murphy 
Anthony Cilio 

Please pray for the sick: 

Domenic Fazio 
Names will be listed in our bulletin for 2 weeks. If 

you are aware of a parishioner who needs to be 

added to, or kept on  our prayer list, please contact 

the parish office.   



Pastor’s Column August 30-31, 2014 

Losing your life for Christ in order to save it. 

 

Believe it or not, the Labor Day weekend is upon us, and with it comes the traditional end of the 

summer season. Vacations are ending; preparations are being made in earnest in our school for the return 

of our teachers and students next week. Two new Universal Pre-K classrooms have been created. Our 

Religious Education program is gearing up. Our new Youth Ministry program is getting ready to begin, 

and we are about to start the work on our new multi-media center, The Lion’s Den, which I wrote about 

in my column last week.     

I hope everyone had a time for some rest and relaxation. If you are like me, you are wondering 

where the summer went. Why is it that the time we have for enjoyment seems to pass by so quickly? 

St. Peter probably asked himself the same thing. In last weekend’s gospel, he was on top of the 

world. He professed Jesus to be the Christ, the Son of the living God, and Jesus called Peter the rock on 

which Jesus would build His Church. But in the very next moment, which we hear about in this week-

end’s gospel, Peter is being called Satan by Jesus because Peter cannot accept Jesus’ revelation that as 

the Messiah He must suffer, die and be raised. Jesus then tells his disciples, “Whoever wishes to come 

after me must deny himself, take up his cross, and follow me. For whoever wishes to save his life will 

lose it, but whoever loses his life for my sake will save it”  (Matt 16:24-25). What does it mean to lose 

one’s life for Christ in order to save it? 

Jesus is telling us that there is nothing more important in life than the salvation of our soul.        

As Jesus says, “What profit would there be for one to gain the whole world and forfeit his 

life”  (Matthew 16:26)? Man’s goal does not consist of accumulating worldly goods or enjoying the  

good things of life; these are only means to an end. Our last end, our ultimate goal, is God himself.      

We possess God in advance, as it were, in this life here on earth by means of His grace, and we long      

to possess God fully and for ever in heaven. Jesus shows us the path we must take to reach this           

destination – denying ourselves, saying no to selfishness, to attachments, to material goods and comforts, 

and to the easy way, and taking up our cross. For no earthly, impermanent good can compare with our 

soul’s eternal salvation. 

So as we return to school and work, remember that these are means to an end. Let’s make the 

motto of St. Ignatius of Loyola our own, that everything we do might be “Ad maiorem Dei gloriam inque 

hominum salutem,”  or “For the greater glory of God and the salvation of man.”      

                                                   -Fr. Bob      

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

Office of Faith Formation 

Office Hours: 

Sunday 9AM - 2PM 

Monday 1PM - 5PM 

Wed. & Thurs. 9AM-2PM 

                           ******* 
 

NEW LOCATION OF THE RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION/ FAITH FORMATION 

OFFICE: First Floor of St. Mark 

School 
 

The first class for Religious Education is 

September 7th @ 9:30 am. Children 

should be brought to  St. Mark school 

cafeteria  - enter through the schoolyard 

- Avenue Z & East 18 Street. Once the 

children go to class, a parent meeting will 

be held.   

There will be no admittance through 

any other doors.  

 

Volunteers needed: 

We are in need of volunteers to help 

monitor the entrance door, more so now 

that our office is up on the first floor. 

One hour on Sundays from 9:45 to 

10:45am 

 

Young adults who have received their 

Confirmation can help in our office on 

Sundays.  Also students needing 

community service can volunteer their 

time on Sundays.   

 

Please contact Ms. Pino for more details. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back to all our families,  

both new and old!! We have had a  

very busy summer getting our school 

back in shape for a great new year!  

Everything is sparkling and shiny  

awaiting our students. 

 

School begins on Wednesday,  

September 3rd for all students in  

grades Kindergarten – 8.   

It is a half-day dismissal and there is 

Afterschool available for those in need 

of the service.   

Our Nursery students will  

attend on Thursday and Friday,  

September 5th and 6th from  

9 – 11:00 a.m.  Full days begin for  

everyone on Monday, September 8th. 

Our new UPK students will begin on Mon-

day, September 8th. 

We look forward to sharing more news 

with you… 

-Mrs. Donnelly, the staff and students 
of Saint Mark School 



                   Weekly Offering 
 

Sunday Collection 
St. Mark 
August 24, 2014 
1st Collection: $3,728.50 
2nd Collection: $1,249.00 
Attendance: 567 
Envelopes Returned: 162   
Envelopes Mailed Out: 352 
 
St Margaret Mary Church 
1st Collection: $332.00 
2nd Collection: $99.00 
Attendance: 33 
Envelopes Returned: 13        
 

2014 Annual Catholic Appeal 
St. Mark                           St. Margaret Mary  
Goal: $40,125                     Goal: $2,354 
Amt. Pledged: $75,217         Amt. Pledged: $7,190 
Amt. Paid: $64,339               Amt. Paid: $6,940 

 # of Donors: 276                 # of Donors: 19                                                                     
% Participation: 33.05%     % Participation: 20.21%                     
 
 

The Rosary Society will hold its first regular 

Sunday meeting on Sept. 7th  

following the 9:30 Mass.  

New members are always welcome! 

Please join us as we gather to pray the rosary in 

church, in the left side pews at 9:10 am  

before Mass begins. 
We look forward to seeing you! 

- Kathy, Maria, Ninetta & Johanna 

 
The 33rd Annual Great Irish 

Fair of  New York 
 

Sponsored by The Irish  
American Building Society 

Charities (IABSC)  
Sept. 13 & 14 

Surf  Ave and West 21st St., Coney Island 
Admission: $12.00, children under 12 free 

      

      Live music, arts & crafts, rides for kids,      
delicious foods. 

100% of  all net proceeds will  
be donated in support of   

Brooklyn/ Queens Diocesan  
Elementary Schools 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

              www.facebook.com/stmarkchurchbrooklyn 

 

 

 

 

 

BE a PART OF  

“THE LION’S DEN” 
 

Gift giving opportunities for our new  
multi-media center are available. 

 

The costs for the specific items are: 
 

Projector $3500.00 
Screen: $2500.00 

Sound System: $5000.00 
Computer, Blu-Ray player: $1500.00 

 

...general donations will of course be 
gratefully accepted. 

SPECIAL INVITATION FROM THE  
GOLDEN AGE SOCIETY 

 

Fellow parishioners & friends of St. Mark & St. 
Margaret Mary are invited to learn more about 

the Golden Age Society & its tradition of  
fellowship & various activities.  

  

Our first meeting is Wednesday, Sept. 10th at 
1:30 pm in the St. Mark school cafeteria. We 

would love to have you come, visit and see for 
yourself what makes our time together  

so enjoyable. 
For more information call  
Joan Belt: 718-646-2146 

or Vicki Molto 718-345-0424 

https://www.facebook.com/stmarkchurchbrooklyn

